
Mason County Parks and Trails
Advisory Board Meeting

Memorial Hall
August 14, 2007

Board Members Present

The following Advisory Board Members were present: Susan Baker, Arvilla Ohlde, Oscar
Larson, Mike Jensen, Frank Benavente.

Member who could not attend: John Eaton, Billie Schmidt, Linda Archambeau

Staff present: John Keates

Guests Present

No guests were present:

Meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m.

Staff and Park Board members boarded a Mason County Transit Van for a Park Tour.

Staff and Park Board members visited the following sites:

• Oakland Bay Historical Park
• Latimers Landing Park
• Edna Mitchell Overflow Parking for Latimers Landing
• Mason Lake County Park
• Mason Lake Picnic Park

At each location, general discussion was conducted regarding planning, future use, projects,
and maintenance and operation.

Staff and the Parks Board members returned to Memorial Hall at 8:10 p.m.

Meeting was adjourned.

The next Park Board meeting will be on the Tuesday, June September 11th at 6:00 p.m.
Location of the meeting will be determined.


